
Women’s  Basketball  –
Caledonia  Pride  coach  urges
rest before new training year
begins

I spoke to the Caledonia Pride coach after the match last
weekend.

He  is  keen  for  the  members  of  the  women’s  professional
basketball team to have a few days rest over Christmas before
starting training again early in the New Year.
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